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The Flant would also prefer to confine consideration
of the use of the barrel cut to 12 gauge Skeet and Trap models
where the major problem of dirt exists, The Sales Department
agrees with this for the present. The capacity of equipment
necegasry tco accomplish the cut in Skeet and Trap barrels ls
adequate for fleld models if desired at any time,

It 48 Szlea' copinion that the barrel cut should
definitely be used, if proved possible and practical, to remedy
the common complaint of dirty Model Sportsman-58 guns, The
Committee was reassured by Research & Development concerning
the effect of the cut on barrel strength. Sales believes the
possible problem of shooter alarm at a cut inside the barrel
can be handled. .
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As a matter of information, the new XS-1 will depend
on a similar cut for cleanliness. R T
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A production quantity of tuffers héﬁ;beenﬁggceiv%ﬁ and
accepted, Pillot guns with bulfer are Hping ﬁp&loweﬁ; If mo
difficulties are encountersd, SRS asseEbL after early
September will incorporate the&*buffer, 1y #
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All;kgcﬁgpg“zlocka'ﬁpw_”pgggﬁgioauced incorporate the
. new gnlocl_ci;;—;,g-"eam'-ig{eo ) Thisi4tem will be dropped from the
agenda. G
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% 7,0ufg are in model making stage. A sample may be avail-
TRy theinext regular meeting.

CENTER FIRE

" MODELS 722 and 725 BARRELS FOR CALIBER 24k
Barrel Weights

The Sales Department had recommended the use of light-
welight barrels for the 244 Remingten based on evidence of emmuni-
tion sales (bullet weights) which indicates that the 244 is a
hunting caliber rather than a varminter in the mind of the
customer. Discussion on the Sales Department!'s propogal was
deferred temporarily until the item following is resolved.
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